St. John the Baptist Catholic School Newsletter





1057 Hughes Road Madison, Alabama 35758 (256) 722-0772 www.stjohnb.com

May 24, 2018

05/24/18-Used Uniform Sale-K4 Wing

05/24/18-Mass @ 8:30am

05/24/18-K5 Graduation

05/24/18-End of 2017-18 Q4

05/24/18—Last Day for Students—Noon Dismissal—NO RASC



BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS: All accounts must be settled before final report cards are mailed.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

St. John's says goodbye to Ms. Yoklic, 1st grade, Ms. Sanborn, Ms. Cozzolino, Middle School and Doug Ormsbee, Athletic Director. We thank them for their years of service to our school and children.



The faculty and staff thanks to the PTO for a delicious luncheon. We all ate way more than we should have.



On behalf of the faculty, staff and administration, a great big "THANK YOU" to all of our parent volunteers. So many areas are improved each and every day because of your giving spirit.

2018-19 Dates to Remember

Aug. 1, 2018—6:00pm Orientation for ALL K4/K5 parents and ALL NEW families.

> **Aug. 2, 2018**—4:00-7:00pm Back to School Night

Aug. 7, 2018—First Day of School 1:00pm dismissal BASC open till 4:00pm

† Mass Schedule †

Saturday Morning 8:30 AM & Evening 5:30 PM Sunday 7:00 AM, 8:30 AM, 11:30 AM & 5:30 PM

Weekdavs

Monday 8:30 AM Tuesday 6:15 AM & 8:30 AM Wednesday 8:30 AM & 6:30 PM Thursday 8:30 AM Friday 8:30 AM

Holy Days 6:00 AM, 8:30 AM & 6:30 PM

Sacrament of Reconciliation

Wednesday & Thursday 5:30 PM - 6:20 PM Saturday 3:30 PM - 5:00 PM (Other times by request)

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament

Monday—Thursday 9:00 AM—6:00 PM Friday 9:00 AM—Noon First Friday 9:00 AM-9:00 PM First Saturday 9:00 AM—10:00 AM



OFFICE HOURS:

JUNE—Monday thru Thursday
11:00am to 1:00pm
Closed July 4th
JULY—Monday thru Friday
11:00am to 1:00pm
Beginning July 24th, Monday thru Friday,
7:30am to 3:30pm

We also schedule appointments outside of these posted hours.

FROM THE CLINIC: Any student that has medication in the clinic needs to have it picked up by noon on May 24th. Parents may begin to pick it up beginning Monday, May 21st. Medications not picked up will be discarded.

Reminder: All medical paperwork is good for the current school year. You will be required to submit new paperwork for the school year 2018-19.

Any questions, please email Nurse Murdzek at kmurdzek@stjohnb.com.

Thank you.



A very special thank you to Doug Ormsbee for his 12+ years of service as the Athletic Director at St. John's. Doug has been a huge part of the success of the St. John's athletic program and we are grateful for his time at St. John's. Congratulations Doug and we wish you a wonderful retirement!

Fall sports registration for next school year is open online. K4-6th soccer and 5th-6th volleyball are available. Visit our website at http://www.stjohnb.com/ccsite/registration.html to register. We're always looking for head and assistant coaches, so if you might be interested, please fill out a coaching form which can also be found on our website.

St. John's will offer a free soccer coaches clinic for anyone that is coaching or is considering coaching soccer next year. The clinic will take place on Thursday, August 9 from 3:30-5:00pm. Please contact Meris Greges at meris@outsideaides.com to sign up for the clinic or for more information.

Thank you to all student athletes and volunteer coaches for another wonderful year! We had great participation and some very successful sports seasons. We look forward to another year of fun and excitement on the athletic fields, track and in the gym next year!



Please visit the Falcon Catholic Middle School page at http://www.jp2falcons.org/athletics/ for links to the full sports calendar and additional information.



Vacation Bible School June 11-15

We are still in need of adult station leaders and assistant leaders for this year's VBS. If you are interested in helping out this summer please contact Michelle Moore ASAP Phone: 256-541-1432 or (michellemoorekhtn1358@gmail.com,

Class Portraits are available for purchase.

If you are interested in purchasing a class portrait, the office has a few copies of each grade. Please email pkbryan@stjohnb.com and advise which class. The cost is \$13.00.

SCRIP NEWS:

School may be out for the summer, but you can still continue to participate in the SCRIP program by purchasing SCRIP during school summer office hours or by visiting www.shopwithscrip.com.

Thank your for supporting our school by participant in SCRIP.



